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Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

 
 
Filed via Web Portal 
 
July 26, 2017  
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: PSE’s Annual NREL Reporting 
 Docket UE-160977 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Pursuant to Order 1, paragraph 10 in the above-referenced docket, attached please find Puget 
Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) annual reporting to the National Renewable Energy Laboratory 
(“NREL”). 
 
While this reporting was submitted to NREL in March, PSE just recently received notice that it 
is now considered to be in final form.  PSE plans to make this annual filing based on this same 
timing of NREL’s final notice to PSE.  
 
If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact Heather 
Mulligan at 425-456-2916 or heather.mulligan@pse.com.  If you have any other questions, 
please contact me at 425-456-2110 or ken.s.johnson@pse.com.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 
Ken Johnson 
Director, State Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, PSE-08N 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2110 
ken.s.johnson@pse.com 

cc: Dave Nightingale 
Attachment: PSE’s 2016 NREL Reporting 
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